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Youth Group continues to be well 
attended with an average of 45 young 
people attending our monthly meeting 
in the Church Hall. We meet on the 1st 
Sunday of the month (except August) 
between 6:30pm and 8:30pm. 
 
We continue to have lots of varied 
activities to cater for all tastes.  
 
 

Football, Dodgeball, Hockey, Table Tennis, Pool, Air Hockey and Table 
Football, and lots of crafty things to make and take home. The food table is 
always popular with both members and leaders. 
 
During the year we supported Pathfinder Dogs by collecting plastic screw tops 
and stamps. People from all over the area collected for us and over 20 black 
bin bags of tops went to Wishaw in Scotland plus 1 bin bag of stamps. By 
doing this we have helped train an assistance dog for blind people.  
 
We received £173.65 from the WISH campaign, and the money went towards 
new equipment. 
 
During the year we have had support from Big Kids, without whose help Youth 
Group would have struggled to operate. 
 
We are becoming desperate for leaders/young leaders!  It is a very worrying 
situation because as leaders leave or step down there are no new leaders 
forthcoming. So if anybody reading this knows someone who could help, 
PLEASE get in touch with me. 
 
I would personally like to thank all the young people who come to Youth 
Group and ALL the leaders who give up their time, share their skills and 
knowledge to make Youth Group such a resounding success which we are 
rightly proud of. 
   
 
 
Margaret Morrell 
Youth Leader  
 
 
 

 
 


